
On the 11/8/2022 some of our 3,4,5 and 6 students 
competed in a cross country run with other Catholic 

schools. Before the cross country event we went to two 
trainings a week on Tuesday and Thursday in which we 
did 3 laps around Kingswood Oval. Fortunately, those 

trainings helped our competitor’s because we got in the 
top 3 twice with Emily Daunt coming first and Claire 

Daunt coming second. Congratulations to them! We all 
had a lot of fun running and I would definitely 

recommend to future threes fours fives and sixes and to 
any other future students who enjoy running. 
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